
 

Open House and Application Information 2020-2021 
 

November 8, 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Grade 7 Students, 
 
On behalf of the community of St. Patrick Regional Secondary School, we hope you have had a fantastic 
start to the school year and wish you blessings for the rest of your journey. This letter is intended to give 
you important information regarding your application, registration and possible acceptance into St. 
Patrick Regional Secondary School.     
 
Our Open House will be held on Monday, January 13, 2020 beginning at 6:00 pm. During the Open 
House, you will have an opportunity to see our facilities and student projects and talk with students and 
teachers. We believe the most accurate picture of a school can be found by talking to the students, so 
please take the time to converse with the many on hand. Instructions on how to apply to St. Patrick 
Regional Secondary will be provided at the Open House. 
 

Completed applications will only be accepted 
 Wednesday, February 12, 2020 

 
As you are probably aware, St. Patrick Regional Secondary offers a priority acceptance to applicants from 
its 23 regional parishes. We are able to provide 100 places in grade eight, but with an increasing demand 
for admission, it is critical that your application be complete and on time.   
 
Families who are active members of regional parishes and whose first choice is St. Patrick Regional 
Secondary tend to be successful in their application. We encourage you to apply regardless of the 
number of seats your Parish holds at St. Patrick. We look forward to seeing you in the years to come at 
St. Patrick Regional Secondary. 
 

PLEASE SEE THE NEXT PAGE FOR IMPORTANT DATES ON THE APPLICATION AND ADMISSION 
PROCEDURES TO ST. PATRICK REGIONAL SECONDARY SCHOOL 

 
Sincerely, 

                 
 
R. Gabriele 
Principal 



 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Monday, January 13, 2020   Open House starting at 6:00 pm 
 
Wednesday, February 12, 2020  Date for submissions of new applications 
       
 
Friday, February 21, 2020   Letters of acceptance sent out 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


